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March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and carers 

This has been a term quite unlike any.  The requirements of us all for home working, social distancing and 

home schooling except for the children of key workers has changed so much in our lives. 

Firstly, I would like to extend out thanks to the key workers who are doing so much to support this ongoing 

challenge.  

Secondly, I extend our thanks to Mr Welsh and all of the staff team at St John’s for all that they are doing.  It is 

a demonstration of exactly how good they are that they have been able to work out so many things in such a 

short time to support our St John’s children with a range of home learning activities.   

Mr Welsh’s letter on 27th March also sets out very well that you do not need to stress about what you can or 

can’t do with respect to the learning package. Provided your children are occupied, safe and happy, they  

It is lovely to see that there will be an Easter related activity.  The online activities also sound great fun, and it 

is clear that the children are engaging well with Doodle maths and TT Rockstars. .  

Easter holidays will be rather different this year for sure.  However, the quietness, reduction in pollution and, 

in many ways, improvement of our community spirit, bring a different outlook. 

We will come through this.  On the other side there will be adjustments to be made. To be sure it will be an 

experience with things to be learnt. 

 

As always, our thanks to Mr Welsh and the staff team for all their hard work.  

Stay safe, stay well. 

With love and prayers on behalf of the governing body, 

 

Sue Hallam 

Chair of Governors 
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